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The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of May 7, 2007, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Janice Davidson, Emergency Management, and John Copple, Highway Administrator, 

informed the commissioners that the disaster resolution needed to be renewed.  

Commissioner McGavran moved to renew the disaster proclamation for another seven 

days.  Commissioner McCullick seconded.  Motion carried.       

 

Joy Johnson, Ottawa County Health Center, came in and said they have a 

Decontamination Trailer, that they no longer need.  They are willing to give it to the 

county.  It was purchased with Homeland Security funds.  The commissioners said they 

would take it, and they appreciated it and thanked her.       

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, gave the board his 2008 budget for consideration.  

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Added’s and abatement’s were approved. 

 

Marilyn Heck, County Register of Deeds, presented her 2008 budget for consideration.   

 

Hal Berkley, and John Nelson, Tescott FD #6, presented their 2008 budget for 

consideration.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, brought in the warranty information for the new 

motorgraders from Berry Tractor.  Commissioner Luthi signed the Customer Contract 

for Kamatsu Advantage Extended Coverage.  John gave the board a County 

Maintenance Agreement with KDOT for right of way on local roads within the county.  

John Cashatt, Schwab-Eaton, joined the group, and updated them on results from 

surveying a bridge.   

 

Ken Stelter, Custodian, presented his 2008 budget for consideration.  

  

Brett Prochaska, O & L #1 Fire Department, brought in 2008 budget for consideration.   

 

Mary Arganbright, County Clerk, submitted inventories for review for the Health 

Department, and the custodial department.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 42.  Ken gave the commissioners a 

report from a State Fire Marshall inspection last week.    

 

Dennis Frain, Culver Fire Department, presented the 2008 budget for consideration.   
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Pat Baccus, County Treasurer, brought in 2008 budgets for consideration.  The 

commissioners said the renumbering of the offices looked fine with them.   

           

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.   


